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   20th June  2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
       

Key Stage 2 Production: The Wind in the Willows 

 

 
Please could you find a costume for your child to wear in our production of The Wind in 
the Willows. Year 3 are performing as the river and need to wear shades of blue or silver. 
We would be grateful if the costume could be brought to school in a named carrier bag the 
week beginning July 9th. If you have any problems finding a costume, please come and 
speak to one of the year 3 team. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Class teacher  
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